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- The National Honor Society induction ceremony took place 

Wednesday, Oct. 25th in the high school library.  We had 14 new 

members inducted!  Congratulations to all of our new NHS 

members!  

 

 

- Congratulations goes out to Allen Rosenberger  He was 

selected as the Golden Apple Award winner for October.   

 

 

- Mr. Johnson and his middle school/High School choir classes 

had their first concert on Wednesday, Oct. 25th.  They sounded 

great!  

 

- Eligible sophomores have begun completing their applications 

for the Detroit Dollars For Scholars program.   This is our 8th year 

in the program and this will be the 7th group of students to 

graduate through the program.  Each year as much as $40,000 

is awarded to our graduating seniors.  

 

- Our Student Council continues to do a great job coming up 

with ideas to keep school sprit high.  This week they sponsored 

a Halloween door decorating contest.  

 

- Stacy Morrow has been coordinating colleges to come and 

meet with our interested Juniors and Seniors.  So far we’ve had 

Siena Heights, The University of Toledo, and Bowling Green.  

Western Michigan will be here tomorrow.  We had 22 of our 

Seniors apply for admission at UT! 

 

 

 
 


